Consultation on admissions for the academic year of entry 2026-27

In accordance with the School Admissions (Admission Arrangements and Co-ordination of Admission
Arrangements) (England) Regulations 2012, Southwark Council is consulting on the admission
arrangements for community primary schools and co-ordinated admission schemes for the academic year
2026-27.

The consultation period will run from 25 November 2024 and end on 6 January 2025 inclusive.

We would welcome your views and comments on Southwark Council's consultation on admissions
2026/27 which includes:

* Proposed reductions to the Published Admission Numbers (PAN) at Crawford Primary School
from 60 to 30 places, at Goodrich Primary School from 90 to 60 places and at Ivydale Primary
School from 90 to 60 places for the September 2026 intake onwards

* Southwark Council’s proposed admission arrangements for community primary schools in the
borough in 2026-27 (no changes from the previous year, except dates)

* Southwark Council’s proposed co-ordinated schemes for admission of children to Reception,
Junior, Year 7 and Year 10 (no changes from the previous year, except dates)

» Southwark Council’s ‘relevant area’ (no changes)
Give your feedback
To view the full consultation (including all documents) and to submit your comments:

« Visit https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/school-admissions-26-27 ; or
* Scan the QR code

Alternatively, you can submit your comments by email to schools.admissions@southwark.gov.uk with the
title ‘Response to admissions consultation 2026-27’




